
GERALD R. FORD 

April 4, 2005 · ·· • .~ 
... . G r 

Dear Bob: 

Thank you for sending a copy of your new book, One Soldier's Story. 
I look forward to reading it - you should be very proud of your 
military and political career. We are all the benefactors of your 
unselfish and dedicated service. · 

De~ ... l j clij_,.{ i cti-t: .u .(1 •;t.: f;lC:Li::fuJ f OI' yuu1· r11any ki 1d.11e;)SCS, especially 
your friendship, which we treasure. 

Warmest regards, 

The Honorable Robert J. Dole 
112 Watergate South 
700 New Hampshire, NW 
Washington, DC 20037 
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